
WEEKLY SCHEDULE AND ANNOUNCEMENTS † 
 

 
Monday, February 3rd      – Weekday 
9:00 - 11:00 a.m. – Office Hours 
Tuesday, February 4th    – Weekday  
9:00 a.m.  - Mass  
9:30 a.m.  – 11:30 a.m. – Office hours 
7:30 p.m. – Dartball - Sacred Heart and Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday – February 5th       – Weekday   

Thursday, – February 6th   – Weekday  
Office Hours -  9:00 - 11:00 a.m. 
   
 
 
P 
  

 Friday, February 7th   – Weekday  
 9:00 a.m. – Mass 
9:30 - 11:30 a.m. - Office Hours 
 Saturday, February 8th    –Weekday  
 Sunday February 9th   – 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
9:00 a.m. – Mass – Holy Trinity - SOCL   
 11:30 a.m. – Mass - Sacred Heart  
 
 
 

Presbyterian: Wanda Martincic 
 At Home: Dave Abbinatti, Ethan Deyell, Patrick Burton, Jobe and 
Nehila families, Paula Silver, Jessica Ferguson,  Diana Restor,  
Kristan Kovach,  Elaine Booza,  John Popeck, John Brower,  
Jackson Beck, Caz Korwicki,  Renee Greig, Tommy Wainwright,   
Christina Goodwin,  Jack Micco,  Faith Chadwick, Barbara Gornik,  
Greta Jones, Ken Linnert,  Kasha Zychowski,  Mary Czmiel,  

Lauren Beresh, Justin Nichols, Bernard Chimel, Mary Louise Starr, Christine Holmes,  Tom 
Baker, Robin Cole, Kathy Foil Johnson, Beverly Kostka,  David Legerski, Anthony Scalise, 
Kelsey O’Toole, Joann Mozes, Patty Zulick, Ralph Dagnana, Lisa Cessna, Amy Liedy, David 
Kania,  Don Fazekas, Gary Sladick, Jim Powell, Clark Steel, Brooke Ward. 
 
 
Our First Fish Fry is Friday February 14th .  Please mark your calendars. 
 
Our next VBS meeting is February 27th at 7:00 pm.  Our 
VBS dates our June 9-12th 2025.  A special thanks goes out 
to those who have committed to making VBS 2025 happen. 
 

Thank you to all those who helped make pierogies this past week.  Your 
efforts do make a difference and are truly appreciated. 

 
 
The youth group is asking for theme basket donations for their annual Chinese 
auction during fish fry.   The deadline for the baskets is Feb. 9th .  Please see 
Darlene for any questions  
 
 
The National Music Scholarships for 2025 through the NUC. are now open for 
application.  Please visit: nucmusicscholarship.weebly.com for more information. 
 
 
The Ladies society will have a meeting on February 16th after Mass.  
Election of officers will be held. If you are interested in an office 
please see Darlene. 

 
 
Please see Tony or Sandy Santoro if you would like your 2024 
church contribution record.  
 
 

Our parish youth group will be holding a POLKA DANCE in 
our parish hall TODAY from 3-6 p.m.  Tickets will be sold  
after mass  and at the door for $10 per person.  This dance is 
open to all church members and their close family and 
friends, not to the general public.  We will have light 

refreshments and live entertainment by Kala Porter’s family’s polka band, the 
NuTones!!  If you’d like to help please let Maggie Drezewski know. 
 
 

 


